EU Regulation EC (No.) 1907/2006

Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) 

RE: Current position of company name
Dear customer,

In reference to your request dated …, we take this opportunity to inform you of the activities we are taking to implement REACH within our company.
Within the voestalpine Group, we implemented REACH in a uniform manner as coordinated by a centralized department. 

The general registration deadline for so called phase-in-substances expired on 1st of July 2018.
We confirm that all substances in our products that are subject to registration under the REACH regulation have been pre-registered respectively meanwhile registered, either by us or by an actor up the supply chain.
We consistently monitor changes in legislation pertaining to chemicals and decide whether we need to take any action in this respect. REACH officers in our subsidiaries ensure that all legal requirements are implemented in due time.

We assure you that the REACH regulation will have no impact on the availability or attributes of our products and deliveries. 
We hope that we have been able to sufficiently answer your questions. Should you have any further questions, Mr./Mrs./Ms. …, will be happy to assist you: Tel. +/… , Fax +/…, e-mail …@voestalpine.com.
Sincerely,

Company name and signature
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ONE STEP AHEAD.




REACH on the voestalpine website


    

http://www.voestalpine.com/ag/en/group/corporate_responsibility/environment/reach.html 


